
Dear representative of the University, 
 
 
My name is Jekaterina and I am writing to you on behalf of Latvian Model United 
Nations (LVMUN) organizing team. I would like to ask you to share the information 
among students about youth opportunities. LVMUN is a conference that gathers 
young and curious minds from around the globe to learn about diplomacy and 
negotiations together through the simulation of the work of different committees of 
the UN. 
 
 
LVMUN VII, the seventh edition of the conference that will take place on November 
30th -December 2nd in Stockholm School of Economics in Riga, Latvia, with five 
committees working on resolutions : United Nations Security Council, Crisis, UNDP, 
Economic and Social Council and Council of Europe. 
We have made sure that the topics of the conference cover as many issues as 
possible, such as the handling of terrorism related news in media, reduction of 
migrant vulnerability, protection of European values, etc., and have already gathered 
a team of dedicated directors from around Europe to bring the best experience to 
delegates. You can find more details about committees, topics and directors on our 
webpage (lvmun.org). 
 
 
So far, we have managed to bring people together from more than 35 countries all 
over the world, including the USA, Mexico, Brazil, South Africa, India, Hong Kong and 
let them discuss and resolve important issues, learn how to reach an unanimous 
decision overcoming the differences in the nations’ views.  
 
 
We would like to invite students to apply to the seventh edition of LVMUN by filling 
in the delegate's application. For more information please visit: lvmun.org and 
https://www.facebook.com/events/157428535195266/   
 
Sincerely, 
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